Public Notice: Boil Water Advisory

Due to a mainline break on November26, 2024, the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) has mandated that the Gatesville Regional Water System (PWS 0500002) issue a boil water advisory to Gatesville water customers in the area of town located on Rio Drive and River Ridge Drive.

In order to ensure the elimination of all harmful bacteria and other microbes, it is imperative that water intended for drinking, cooking, and making ice be boiled and cooled before use. To accomplish this, please bring the water to a vigorous, rolling boil and continue boiling for at least of two minutes. Alternatively, you may choose to purchase bottled water or obtain water from a safe and reliable source.

The water system officials will notify you when it is no longer necessary to boil your water, and this information will be communicated in the same manner as this notice.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Chad Newman at (254) 535-2191.

For customers wishing to contact the TCEQ, they may call 512-239-4691.